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Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFP as published.   
 

1. In Section 3.3.2, June 30, 2018 is given as the end date of the contract. Is the date correct?  
 
Answer: Yes. 
 

2. Is adoption of WES’ BMP Sizing Tool a goal or an anticipated outcome of the project? 
 
Answer: No, adoption of the tool is not a goal or anticipated outcome.  We would expect the tool 
would be reviewed and evaluated as part of the project along with all the other background 
information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Clarifying Questions 
 


